ALAN WILSON
ATTORNEY GENERAL

August 22, 2024
N. Daniel Gibson
Member
South Carolina House of Representatives
2607 Highway 221 South
Greenwood, South Carolina 29646

Dear Representative Gibson:

We received your letter requesting an opinion from this Office concerning the updating of voting
records in the Town of McCormick after the adoption of a new redistricting map. In your letter,
you state:

I have been made aware by my constituents that even though the Town of
McCormick [Town] adopted a new redistricting map in December 2023, it does
not appear that the voter records of Town residents were undated to reflegs this.

new districting map.
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